



1 9 MAY 2017

Denis Tegg fyi-request-5804-43eb40f8@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Tegg

Thank you for your email of 1 May 2017, to the Ministry of Education requesting the following information:

Information relating to the subsidence of the Thames High Schools playing field at Danby at Danby Field. For all Ministry of Education Reports and any other communications or documents relating to the subsidence of Danby Field, in the last 20 years.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

We have carried out a comprehensive search of our records and have not located any documents within scope of your request. For this reason I am refusing your request under section 18(e) of the Act as the documents alleged to contain the information requested do not exist or cannot be found, despite reasonable efforts to locate it.

Thank you again for your email. If you are dissatisfied with my response, you have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review it. You can do this by writing to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143, or write to our media team at media@education.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Kim Shannon

Head of Education Infrastructure Service